
Agenda Item 27 Aug Meeting – NJC/NALC Recommended Pay Increases 

We have received a notification from NALC regarding the above pay agreement. 
 
“The National Joint Council for Local Government Services (NJC) has reached an 
agreement on rates of pay applicable from 1 April 2025 to 31 March 2026. We 
encourage employers to implement this pay award as soon as possible.” 
 
The increase at Scale point 33 (my current scale) is £738.91 p.a. 
 
When pension contributions and National Insurance are taken into account this 
represents an overall increase in council expenditure of £998.27 
 
Figures quoted represent a full year. 
 
Proposal: That the above pay award be considered. 

 
 
Phil Burgess 
Clerk to East Dean and Friston 
 

 


